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Section 1560.90  Correspondence and Inquiries Regarding This Act 

	All correspondence and/or inquiries regarding this Act shall be directed to: 

	State of Illinois 
	Department of Natural Resources 
	Division of Forest Resources 
	524 South Second Street 
	Springfield, Illinois 62701-1787 
	ATTENTION:  Forest Protection Program 
